
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 12/21

CANCEL NAVWARNS 14/19 & 10/21

1. NW 14/19 – The Groyne Marker reported damaged in position 50 47.3N 001 06.34W 120m Southeast of Victoria
Pier on the eastern side of the entrance to Portsmouth Harbour is now fully functional.

2. NW 10/21 – Dean Tail South Light (VQ 6+LF 10s) is now fully functional.

3. The following Portsmouth NAVWARNs remain in force: 11/21, 3/21, 71/20, 68/20, 57/20, 44/20, 05/20, 04/20,
15/19, 60/18, 75/17, 33/17, 27/14, 57/12, 52/11 & 40/11.

4. Cancel this NAVWARN on 21 Jan 21.

 

 


